
Melbourne Cross-curricular Exchange Programme 

(28 March – 3 April 2024) 

 

Twenty S3 to S5 students accompanied by Assistant Principal Mr. TO Siu-wing and           

Ms. LO Yin-man travelled to Melbourne, South Australia for 7 days, from 28 March 2024 (Thursday) 

to 3 April 2024 (Wednesday). Students had marvelous opportunities to appreciate an array of natural 

features and urban attractions by going up to mountains, down to seashores getting to suburbs and 

back to the city centre. They all state that it is absolutely a once-in-a-lifetime learning experience.  

 

 
Principal YUEN (front 1st right) sees off our students at the airport 

 

 

 

 
20 students accompanied by Assistant Principal, Mr TO Siu-wing (front row1st right) and            

Ms LO Yin-man (front row 1st left) set off for Melbourne 



 
Students learn about marine life at the Sea Life Melbourne Aquarium 

 

 

 

 
Students get ready at the Memorial Arch to see the natural wonders along the Great Ocean Road 

 

 



 
Group photo in front of the stunning Southern Ocean 

 

 

 

 
Students are all exhilarated at the sun-drenched long beach 

 



 
Students admire the natural landmark ‘the Razorback’ in the Port Campbell National Park 

 

 

 

 
Students visit the iconic ‘London Bridge’ along the Great Ocean Road 



 
Students and Assistant Principal, Mr. TO Siu-wing capture the view of the wondrous 12 Apostles 

 

 

 

 
Students have a ride on Australia's premier preserved steam railway, Puffing Billy 



 
Students enjoy a unique and exciting train ride 

 

 

 

Students are warmly welcomed by the Captain at the Menzies Creek railway station 



 
Students pay a visit to the Shrine of Remembrance 

 

 

 

 
A PhD candidate from Hong Kong gives us a campus tour at the University of Melbourne 



 
Students are all stunned by the captivating State Library Victoria 

 

 

 

Students take picture in front of Cape Schanck Lighthouse at the Mornington Peninsula 



 
Students descend to the beach and rock platform to admire the spectacular landscapes and 

distinctive volcanic feature 

 

 

 

Students visit the Rainbow-coloured Bathing Boxes on Mornington Peninsula 



 

Students enjoy their time with kangaroos 

 

 

 

 
Students having an amazing encounter with cute little penguins at Phillip Island Nature Parks 

 

 



Students thank the local guide Kelvin (centre) and the tour escort Benard (1st right) for the                 

well-arranged tour and take a group photo together 


